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We did it!!!!  

 

Friends of Emroyd were fundamental in the Parish Council 

securing a grant for the second phase of track development in 

Emroyd. A big thankyou to Trish Hattersley who did a lot of the 

groundwork on the application and sat alongside the Clerk, Sue 

Earnshaw whilst she completed the application on line. Thank you 

also goes to Ron Aspinall also for his contribution.  

 

Now to more mundane tasks. We will be Himalayan Balsam 

picking on Thursday 7 June from 6.30 pm so why not join in. 

Meet at the Cemetery gates as usual.  

 

The management group are meeting on Monday 18 June and 

would welcome any new faces to join us. We normally meet 

about 7 pm in a local drinking house, yet to be determined. If 

you want to come along and join us for our meeting and 

celebration drink please contact Linda for the details on 

07779736206. 

 

Hope to see you Thursday. 


